
Ellerslie Association Football Club
Junior/Youth Division

PLAYING IN AN APPROPRIATE AGE GRADE POLICY

It is the Club’s general policy for a player to play in his/her
appropriate age specific grade. History has shown the Club that the
vast majority of players develop a better footballing skill set whilst
in an environment that involves other players of similar age and
experience.

Any exceptions to this policy shall be at the discretion of the
Director of Football and Director of Coaching.
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